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November 28, 1989

Dean Robert S. Leventhal
School and Graduate School

of Business Administration
DJ-10

Dear Bob:

Based upon the recommendation of its Subcommittee on
Admissions and Programs, the Faculty Council on Academic Standards
has recommended approval of the change in degree requirements for
the Bachelor of Business Administration. A copy of the change is
attached.

I am writing to inform you that the School of Business
Administration is authorized to implement these réquirements Winter
Quarter 1991. Transfer students entering the University through
Autumn Quarter 1991 must be exempted from changes in the requirements
according to the Higher Education Coordinating Board's "Policy on
Inter-college Transfer and Articulation Among Washington Public
Colleges and Universities."

Announcements of the new requirements should be incorporated
in printed statements and made available in the Office of Admissions
and the appropriate advising offices as soon as possible,

Pfesident

Enclosure

cc: Associate Professor Cecil H. Bell
Associate Professor Anne Loustau
Mr. Richard L. Simkins
vMr. W. W. Washburn
Agssistant Professor Karen Zagona
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UNIVERSITY OF WASHINGTON

OR PROPOSAL FOR A NEW DEGREE PROGRAM

REQUEST TO CHANGE UNDERGRADUATE ADMISSION OR DEGREE REQUIREMENTS

ADMISSIONS
SEE REVERSE FOR GUIDELINES
Coilege/School Deparimeni Date
School of Business Administration 10/9/89
Chack Appropriate Box
CHANGE IN OR Admission Requirements O Major Requirements For Degree
PROPOSAL FOR: [J New Program [0 New Degres Requirements
L

' Explanation of proposad changes (or new program) and desired implemsntation date:

Currently pre-business students must present 30 hours of social science courses for admission, in addition to
satisfying other general education, proficiency, and pre-business core requirements. These 30 hours of
social sciences comprise 10 hours of econeomics, 10 hours of behavioral social sciences, and 10 additional
hours chosen from "Group II-Social Sciences" on the Distribution List. A recent review of the School of
Business undergraduate program concluded that the business curriculum places a strong emphasis on the
social sciences but toe little emphasis on the humanities. Our proposal maintains the requirement of 20 hours
from economics and behavioral social sciences: the 10 additional hours would be chosen from “Group I-
Humanities" (Parts A or B), or "Group II-Social Sciences," Part B only. The Business faculty view courses on
Part B of the social science list as similar in content and approach to humanities courses in general,
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Effective by Winter 1991 Business School admission for UW natives: Winter 1992 for transfers. (A grace period
of one year will be allowed for students who have relied upon earlier printed information and advising.)
Existing Requirements
(Omit this section when proposing new programs) Proposed Requirements
Min. | o cept "Any Social Sci 10" becomes:
General Ed Requirements Credits Ame, ExoEpt Ay Social Jeience :
Humanities 10 "Humnnili(:jor Social Sciences, Pan B — 10”
Social Sciences 30
Econ 200, 201 (10)
Psych, Soc, or Anthro (10)
Any Social Science (10) [
Natural Sciences 20 ‘
(incl. calculus)
Composition 5
Pre-business courses
1 Accounting 210, 220, 230 9
| Quantitative Methods 201 4
Organization & Environment 5
Electives to complete 90 credits 7

APPROVAL SIGNATURES

Chair Date

Collega Committes Date
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